
 

Special World Theater Summer Camps 2020 

 

To All Parents and Children:  

It has been a challenging year for all of humankind during this Coronavirus pandemic. 

Although Texas Summer Camps are reopening, we all still need to be cautious in order 

to protect everyone’s health and safety. 

This Summer at World Theater, instead of the known Broadway Theater Musical 

classes, which usually require big cast, World Theater will present various original 

musicals, which will be limited to small cast numbers.  This allows us to follow the 

recommendation to keep Social Distancing in our classes as well as make sure 

classes are not overcrowded.  Each on-site camp will only include no more than 10 

students.  The following outlines the characteristics of our camps: 

• Each of the  Original Musical  Summer Camp will run two weeks Mondays to 

Fridays from 9 AM – 12 noon 

• Each  Broadway Arts  Summer Camp will run two weeks Mondays to Fridays 

from 1 PM – 4 PM 

• This will give a choice for  parents to enroll their children to join a half-day or 

combined full day Summer Camp.  

• “Zoom”  on-line classes  will also be available for parents who prefer to have 

their children participate from home.  

What to expect when you join the on-site Summer Camps: 

• First and foremost, parents need to monitor their children to stay home when 

not feeling well. 

• Students’ temperatures will be measured by an untouchable thermometer to 

screen the forehead as they enter the classroom.  

• Each student will have distanced workspace. 

• All chairs, tables and floors will be cleansed before and after each class. 

• Hand sanitizer and disinfectant sprays will be available. 

 

Together we will bring  Creativity  and  Joy  back through 

Safe, Happy,  World Theater Summer Camps. 

 


